

Dr. Hasanat M. Husain, MBE, President, Voice for Global Bangladeshis.

The Queen was pleased to receive your kind letter on behalf of the Voice for Global Bangladeshis, sent on the Fiftieth Anniversary of the Independence of Bangladesh.

Her Majesty was impressed to learn of your organisation and the support you provide to the diaspora community in the United Kingdom.

Your thoughtfulness in writing is much appreciated. In return,
The Queen sends her warm thanks to all those concerned and wishes you a
memorable and enjoyable celebration.

PRIVATE SECRETARY

16th March, 2022.